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Thursday 8th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

RE: Year 2 and 3 trip to the Pantomime at Hackney Empire – Wednesday 19th 
December 2018   
 
 As part of the run up to Christmas, we are pleased to offer the children in Year 2 and 3 the 
opportunity to attend an afternoon performance of the pantomime ’Aladdin’ at Hackney 
Empire. The performance will be on Wednesday 19th December 2018. 
 
The children will be travelling by public transport, leaving school at approximately 12.45pm. 
Children in Year 2 and 3 will have lunch at school as usual before they leave. They will be 
returning back to school by approximately 4:30 pm. There will be a cost of £12 per child. This 
trip must be paid for in full online by Friday 30th November 2018. All children are required to 
wear their school uniform on the day. 
 
There is a small number of tickets available to parents who would like to go on the trip. We 
would ask for a contribution of £12 per ticket. Please let your class teacher know if you are 
interested. 
  
Please complete the permission slip and return to the school office after the payment has been 
made. 
 
 Kind Regards, 
 
 
Ms L Drew 
Headteacher 
 

 

Year 2 and 3 Pantomime at Hackney Empire – Wednesday 19th December 2018   
 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ class _______________ 
to go to the Pantomime at Hackney Empire on Wednesday 19th December, and paid the fee of 
£12 online. 
 
Parent’s Name: ____________________________  
 
Parent’s Signature: ______________________ 
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